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___________________________________________________________________________ 

28th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Easter Service 

We would like to invite you to our Easter Service on Tuesday 26th March at St Wilfrid’s Church at 

2:15pm. Due to the service being in the afternoon we would like the children to be collected from the 

church at 2.45pm rather than returning to school. Teachers will have the usual school collection lists so if 

somebody different will be collecting from the service please let the office know. 

As we are walking to the church we need helpers to walk. If you are able to help please come into the 

office and collect a form.  

This replaces the Easter service that was initially planned for Monday 25th March. 

Thank you for your support and we very much look forward to seeing you at the service. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Clare Burgess 

Key Stage One Lead 
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